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Kris Mayes OFFICE OF THE ARIZONA ATTORNEY GENERAL
Attorney General CRIMINAL DIVISION

June 19, 2024

Michael Keith
18236 N 46Th Dr
Glendale, AZ 85308

RE: Complaint #2024-3961

Dear Michael Keith:
This letter is to acknowledge the receipt of the aforementioned complaint. After careful review, it has been determined
there is a lack of clear facts and evidence to support criminal wrongdoing and that the issues you’ve identified are civil in

nature versus criminal. As a private citizen, you always have the right to bring forth a private action.

The information you have provided has been logged and will remain on file per the record retention laws of Arizona.

Sincerely,

Duty Agent

Office of the Attorney General — SIS

2005 N. Central Ave, Phoenix, AZ 85004
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